
 
 We believe that safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility. 

At Lambley we are committed to keeping our children safe from harm. Vicky Dilnot, Rebecca Shardlow and Jennifer Swinburne have responsibility 
for safeguarding & child protection. If we have any concerns reported to us we will always take action to protect a child and inform the relevant 

agencies. 

 

  
Lambley Primary School 
Catfoot Lane, Lambley, Nottingham NG4 4QF 
Head Teacher:  Vicky Dilnot 
Tel: 0115 9313515 
Email office@lambley.notts.sch.uk 

11th July, 2017 
Winners of the Lambley Show- Design a Poster Competition 
Earlier this term, we received a large number of fantastic entries for the ‘Design a Poster’ 
competition advertising The Lambley Show. These posters will be going up around the village 
over the coming weeks. Two winners and two runners up have been selected and the 
winners will receive a prize as part of next week’s achievement assembly. 
Please join us in congratulating our winners Hallie (Y3) and William (Y4), and our runners up 
Evelyn (Y4), Chloe (Y3) and Kaycie (Y5). 
 

KS2 Summer Show: What A Knight 
There are still some tickets remaining for each of the performances of ‘What A 
Knight’. Tickets are on sale for £2 and are available from the school office. There are 
three shows; 

 Tuesday 11th July - 2:00pm 

 Wednesday12th July -10:00am 

 Wednesday 12th July- 5:30pm 
Our Y5 & Y6 pupils will be performing a tale about King Arthur and Merlin’s struggle 
to conceal Excalibur from the evil Dark Knight, joined by the fabulous choir of Y3 & 
Y4 children. This show should not be missed! 
 

Parents forum this Wednesday 
All parents & carers are invited to attend Parents’ Forum, this Wednesday evening at 6:30pm 
in the Village Hall. This is a chance to share your views and ideas for further improving our 
school and to discuss things that have been happening. 
 

School Reports 
This Thursday we will be sending home your child’s school report and attendance record for 
the year. This reports contains information on what your child has learnt throughout the year 
and the progress they have made in Reading, Writing and Maths. It also shares with you their 
next step target for both English and Maths and their assessment record.  
 

 If you have a Y6 pupil, it will also tell you your child’s SATS scaled score for Reading, 
GPS (Grammar Punctuation & Spelling) and Maths. A score of 100 or above indicates 
that they have achieved the ‘expected standard’ for a child their age. 

 In KS1, the Y2 pupils SATS performance has been used to inform the teacher 
assessment that Miss Hall has made. Please note that these teacher assessments have 
been externally moderated looking at evidence collected throughout the year, 
including the SATS papers.  

 Y1 pupils completed the Y1 Phonics Screening check so information will also be coming 
home to tell you whether they achieved the expected standard in this area. 
 

Please take the time to complete the reply slip and feedback form included with your child’s 
end of year report. 
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Fundraising 
As you have already been made aware, we are suffering the effects of a tightened school 
budget. As a result, we have listed things we would love to purchase but presently don’t 
have the funds to get and are calling this our ‘Wish List’. Things on this list are all things that 
teachers feel will improve our school ad the learning experiences of our pupils. We wanted 
to make you aware of our wish list so you know what future fundraising activities will be 
focusing on. 

 Science practical resources to deliver the KS1 & KS2 curriculum in a hands on way 
through investigative science- £600 in the first instance 

 Mastering Maths Work Books (This spend will be fund matched because we are part 
of a national 2-year research project and we would like to make the most of this 
opportunity) £2000 

 i-pads/ tables for whole class sessions (1 between 2 pupils so 16 needed)- Cost of 16 
i-pads and air server apps. 

 Base 10/ Diennes maths resource- £180 

 Milk Crates & large construction materials for outside EYFS- not sure of cost 

 Reading Books for KS1 and EYFS- Further £200 *A donation has now been received! 

 Guided Reading Scheme/ Structure for KS1 & KS2 to follow 

 NFER Assessment materials (Mrs Shardlow to investigate price) 

 Twinkle School Licence - £550  

 Tapestry (An online resource for EYFS where parents can access their learning 
journals from home and to ensure efficiency in adults gathering assessment 
information on a day to day basis) £75.00 

 Signage- so visitors know the way into school and stop going to the Village Hall by 
mistake – not sure of cost 

 Pupil Badges £100 (estimate) *A sponsor has now stepped forward! 
 
Additionally, we would like to encourage as many of you as possible, who shop online, to 
sign up for ‘Easy Fundraising’. You can do this by following the link below. 
 

 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/lambleyprimaryschool/?q=lamb&cat=cause-
autosuggest 
 
Diary Dates 
Please check the details of events coming up over these last couple of weeks. 
Remember that school reopens to the children for the first day of term on 
Wednesday 6th September. 
INSET Days for 2017/18 are as follows: Friday 20th October, Monday 8th January, 
Friday 16th February and Monday 4th June. 
 

 
 

Vicky Dilnot 
Head Teacher   
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End of Term Diary! 
 
 
 

 

11/7/17 pm KS2 Summer Productions- tickets available nearer the time 

12/7/17 am KS2 Summer Productions- tickets available nearer the time 

12/7/17 evening KS2 Summer Productions- tickets available nearer the time 

13/7/17 3:30pm School Reports come home 

13/7/17 - Birch, Maple, Beech & Oak trip to Gedling Country Park 

14/7/17 am Open Morning- parents welcome 

18/7/17 pm House Activity Afternoon- MUSIC 

18/7/17 2:45pm End of year musical performance & guitars. Family 
welcome! 

19/7/17 am & pm EYFS Trip to Perlethorpe 

19/7/17 2:45pm EYFS graduation ceremony. Family members welcome! 

20/7/17 Eve Birch Survival Camp Sleepover (in-school residential) 

21/7/17 2:30pm End of Year Celebration Assembly 

24/7/17 pm House Treat Afternoon for the CUP WINNERS! 

24/7/17 3:30pm Y6 Leavers Meal 

25/7/17 2:30pm Y6 Leavers Assembly 

25/7/17 3:30pm Break up for Summer. Return on Wed 6th September 
 


